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Repair works on St. Angelo Bridge 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that repair work on the St. Angelo Bridge will be carried out from Wednesday 27th 

May 2020 until further notice between 0700 hours and 1900 hours. 

 
Two sections of silt curtain will be deployed between points A, B, C and D and the other 
between points E and F. 

The crane barge MV Gold Dredger will be used during the work, divers will be assisting 

during some of the work and will be displaying the International Code Flag “A” 

 

Due to the above mentioned repair work and the presence of a silt curtain, access into 

the lagoon will be restricted and is to be coordinated with the contractor on site. 

 

Mariners navigating close to the above area, on the above-mentioned dates, are to 

navigate at very slow speed so as not to make any wake.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA Chart 177  

 

 

 

 

 




